
December 2020
Dear Friend of the North Penn School District Educational Foundation,

Imagine, in the year 2020, being a student unable to access the internet at home. How could this child get the same education as 
classmates once schools were closed and students all over the country began learning from home? Sadly, there were hundreds 
of students right here in the North Penn School District this past March who were in this unfortunate position. Not only were 
they falling behind in their school work, but as one third grader told us, “I miss my teachers and friends.”

This is where the NPSD Educational Foundation knew they could help and through a successful fundraising campaign raised 
more than $41,000 for internet hotspots and access for hundreds of families in our schools. Our third grader and many others 
were able to reconnect with educators and classmates to continue their North Penn education. The initiative was one of our 
biggest endeavors yet and showed just how #NorthPennStrong this community truly is.

But this is just the beginning of what North Penn students need in this new educational landscape. With the challenges of 
virtual, hybrid and in-person learning, we know we have only scratched the surface of how the Foundation can continue to 
support our students, staff and families. Our students and families have shown resilience during these ever-changing times as 
our teachers continue to adapt new tools to teach students who are both at home and in front of them in their classrooms. North 
Penn staff have great ideas for this new learning atmosphere to provide innovative and inspiring experiences for our students. 
With your help, we will support these ideas to enhance the classrooms and education at North Penn. We have proven that 
together, we are #NorthPennStrong. Your donation will help take us to the next level... making us #NorthPennStronger!

“I miss my teachers and friends.”
               ~ North Penn School District Third Grader 

Name: 

Address:

Telephone:           Email:

Enclosed please find my tax deductible gift:      $50        $150       $250       other 
          Yes, my employer will match this donation. Enclosed please find the appropriate paperwork.

I am a supporter of the Foundation and I am a/an (check all that apply)
          Alumni          Parent of current NPSD student(s)          Staff member          NPSD Neighbor

Give online at www.npennedfoundation.org/give/2020.html or make checks payable to NPSD Educational Foundation 
and mail to P.O. Box 1084, Lansdale, PA 19446.

Will you support building a stronger North Penn by inspiring North Penn students? Every gift is important and makes a 
difference in the lives of every single student. 

Thank you,

 David S Kratz         Christine Liberaski
 President         Executive Director

$50  Friend of the Foundation
Supports two students to participate in real 
life classroom experiences, like a program 
that allows young students to explore 
everyday professions through the National 
Geographic REACH program.

$250 Patron of the Foundation 
Provides technology needed to be a 
successful student. This could include 
internet access or cutting edge technology 
in the classroom.

$150 Supporter of the Foundation 
Offers projects like a Sensory Path or 
STEM experience that helps to increases 
focus and attention in the classroom.

Yes! I will support building a stronger North Penn!
Visit www.npennedfoundation.org/give/2020.html to donate online. 


